
From: Holloway John <John.Holloway@RoperSaintFrancis.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Leslie Roper Gainesleslie@csppublicaffairs.com

Date: 6/13/2017 11:22:25 AM
Subject: enjoyed meeting you

Good morning, Kevin, thank you for taking a few minutes to introduce myself to you yesterday. As the CEO of the 
Medical Society of South Carolina, the 4th oldest Society in the country, healthcare initiatives are of most importance 
to our Physicians. We have 600 Physician members and would love to be your sounding board for healthcare 
initiatives if you have a need. Thanks again for your time and hope your stay in Charleston has been enjoyable.
 
If you are a history buff, sign in to our website and go to the history and archive section. (www.medsocietysc.com)
 
John B. Holloway, Jr.
Chief Executive Officer
Medical Society of South Carolina
69-B Barre Street
Charleston, South Carolina 29401
Telephone: (843) 724-2158
Fax: (843) 579-2812
Email: john.holloway@rsfh.com 
 

Our Mission: Healing all people with compassion, faith and excellence.
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including
 
any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
 
recipients and may contain confidential and/or legally
 
privileged information. If you are not the intended
 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and
 
destroy all copies of the original message. Any
 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
 
prohibited. Thank you.
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